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  28th April 2022 

Year 3 – Time and Tide School Trip 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our work on World War 2 and fieldwork in geography, we are going on a school trip to Time and 
Tide Museum. 
 
Keller class and Mandela class are going on Thursday 7th July 2022. 
Curie class and Gandhi class are going on Friday 8th July 2022 
 
 
The children need to come into school at normal time. We will travel to Great Yarmouth, go to the 

museum and then wander along the golden mile and go on the beach.  

Please note we are expected to return at 5:30pm 

The children will need to come in usual school uniform and a school jumper and trainers.  They should also 

bring a sunhat or a raincoat, dependant on the weather forecast.   

Children will need a packed lunch and water bottle.  A school packed lunch is available to order via IRIS 

ParentMail in the usual way and for those children who are in receipt of Free School Meals, please also 

place an order in this way too, but no payment will be required.  Orders will need to be placed on or before 

Friday 10th June 2022. 

In order to meet costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.76 per child, which should be 

made via IRIS ParentMail.  If your child receives Free School Meals then we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £8.51 per child, which should also be made via IRIS ParentMail. 

If your child requires any prescribed medication during the trip, please contact the school office for a 

medical form. 

If you would like your child to attend the Time and Tide trip, please consent and pay for your child by 

Friday 10th June 2022. 

As ever, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office. 

 

Best wishes  

The Year 3 Team 


